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Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are Reception, Year 1, 

Year 2 and Year 4.  Please remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum and 

children MUST attend all swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to medical 

reasons, a letter from a medical practitioner must be provided prior to the swimming session. 

There will be no swimming on Tuesday 11
th

 April. Thank you. 

All parents are invited to our Achievement 

Assembly on Thursday 13
th

 April at 9.30am. This 

is always a lovely celebration of our children’s 

achievements and we look forward to welcoming as 

many of you as possible.  Stations of the Cross will 

also be held in the school hall at 2pm on the same 

day.  Again all parents are invited and we look 

forward to seeing you all.  

 

EYFS are enjoying making lots 

of music in their bandstand area.  

If you have any old pots and 

pans at home which the children 

can use as musical instruments 

your donations would be very 

gratefully received.  Thank you. 

 

Reminder: Parents Evening takes 

place on Thursday 6
th
 April.  Please 

make sure you have booked an 

appointment. Please note there 

will be NO After School Clubs on 

Thursday.  OSC will operate as 

normal. Thanks 

 

Lots of you are following us on Twitter and are enjoying the 

updates and photos!  If you haven’t already signed up you 

can find us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook ‘Our 

Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary School’.  This is a great way of 

keeping up to date and seeing what your children are doing 

each day. 

 

From Monday children can purchase Easter Egg 

colouring sheets from the office for 50p.  Please return 

the completed sheets by Wednesday 12
th
 April to win 

prizes!  Our annual Paste Egg Competition is also 

taking place on Wednesday 12
th
 April.  All entrants will 

receive a gift with the best entries receiving additional 

prizes.  We are always amazed by the brilliant entries 

we receive and the huge effort the children put in and 

we can’t wait to see this year’s eggs! 

 

We break up for Easter on 

Thursday 13 April, returning 

Monday 24
th
 April. 

We would like to say a huge thank 

you for your kind donations on Comic 

Relief day.  We raised £194.16!!! 

 

The Newcastle College After School Club has now 

finished.  Please ensure you collect your children 

at the end of school in future. Thanks 

 


